
Parents’ Consultations 

 

Dear Parents, 

Staff are really looking forward to speaking to you on Friday 27th November. There are just a couple of important 

notices to assist you and staff, to benefit fully from the conversations 

1) Please have your phone ready (or your laptop) and be able to accept a call/teams link at around that time. This will avoid wasting 

the first few minutes of the conversation 
 

2) Please accept incoming calls with “NO CALLER ID” on them. Some staff will be working from home or using iphones or androids. 

We have not got enough telephone lines for all staff to use the school number. 
 

3) Staff will share with you a conversation which covers the following points: 

Subject  Strengths and areas to develop 
Wellbeing ( including 
attitude to learning) 

 

Maths  

Reading  
Writing  

Any additional area  
 

They will invite you to share your comments, too, however, due to time constraints, they cannot extend the time beyond your allotted 

10 minutes. For any additional worries or concerns that have not been addressed, you will need to book an additional appointment, via 

the school office.  In the New Year, you will then receive a summary of the main areas to focus on, moving forward. 

Keep smiling everyone, as best you can.                                                                                                                                                                      

We will really look back on 2020 and remember the great ability to  show flexibility and to                                     

“think outside of the box”.   


